
Betty Lou Carson, OFS 
 

 

Betty Lou Carson, OFS was born in 1929 and went home to God on June 8, 2009.  

 

Betty was a member of the San Luis Rey Secular Franciscan Fraternity since 1987. 

Over the years, Betty had served as both our Minister as well as Newsletter 

writer.   

Better spent her career as a teacher. She taught at the Pala Mission, at St. Francis 

parish in Vista and in Hemet. In her later years, Betty was an example of patience 

and perseverance as diabetes effected Betty’s ability to walk and drive, and her 

vision was impaired.  

 

The fraternity celebrated a special Mass for the repose of her soul. 

+ May Betty rest in peace + 
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